

January 28, 2013

Valley Snow Dogz

Dear Lidia and Richard,

The 2013 Amazing Race Fundraising Dinner was a wonderful event for Waterville Valley Adaptive Sports and the community we serve. Thanks to you! Your donation of a Mountain Taster Ride with Valley Snow Dogz helped us to raise more money for the program than ever. The community was so supportive and we had such great items for them to bid on. It made for an exciting evening that left us all with such a great feeling of support. We now are able to purchase more adaptive equipment, which is sorely needed.

Each year we do about 1000 lessons for children and adults with disabilities. Those disabilities range from some with intellectual challenges to those who are confined to a wheelchair, with little ability to move. We teach people for their first time on snow to those who have exceeded all expectations and are training to compete in national races. It is an exciting place to be. The end of every day everyone comes back to the office, so happy about what they have done. That includes both students and the volunteers who are teaching them. It is a win/win for everyone. Thank you again for donating to our auction. Please know that you have helped us to serve the community of people with disabilities who participate in our programs. If you are ever in the area, please stop by the office.

Warm Regards,

Katharine R Chandler Director of Development and Special Projects Waterville Valley Adaptive Sports

Kathaune EChandle

Tax ID # 02-0449257

Patty Furgal **Auction Fundraiser Chair**

fort STO